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Recreation Centre Report 

General Meeting May 3rd, 2022 

1. The Recreation Centre Director is responsible for ensuring the assets of the DCHA are 

maintained and replaced as required. 

• This includes the first aid station and AED equipment in the hall. 

o The AED equipment and first aid station are complete and up to date. 

•  I maintain and ensure the hall sound system is functioning for all DCHA events. 

o We have replaced the sound mixer board this year and we must thank John 

Dennison for ensuring we purchased the proper one and Brian Richardson for 

installing. 

• The Bocce ball court, benches and equipment are maintained by DCHA. 

o Many thanks and appreciation to go the residents for donating the Bocce court 

benches and John Remple for his expertise and hard work building. 

• The fire extinguishers, pool, hot tub and changes rooms are maintained by Desert Cove 

Management. 

o The large plants around the pool were donated by residents and cared for by 

Meighan Bellamy.  Much appreciation to Meighan Bellamy. 

2. Our refundable container programme continues to be a success and the yearly donation to 

Vernon Jubilee Hospital fund has increased this year.  Thanks also to Bill Versluis, John and 

Glenna Johnson for helping to take up the slack when required. 

3. An inventory has been updated for all DCHA assets.  The residents name tag board has been 

increased to accommodate the increase in new homes with the last phase.  Many thanks to 

Laurie French for building that. 

4. Michael Doherty from OKIB Fire and Rescue will be doing a fire extinguisher training session 

in early May.  We have not had this for two years during Covid. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Jim Horsford 

DCHA Recreation Centre Director 

 


